
 

 

 

 

Circular No. (31) for 2020 
 

Perspectives on Federal Government employees’ contracts 
 

To: All Federal Entities  
 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) 

would like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in 

your endeavors.  

 

Pursuant to the Ministerial Development Council’s Resolution No. (21 

/11) issued on October 13, 2020, which assigned the Authority to 

coordinate with all ministries and federal entities for the purpose of  

seeking their views on the current employee contracts. 
 

In implementation of the above Resolution, we call on all ministries 

and federal entities to study the Federal Government employees’ 

contracts attached to the Executive Regulations of HR Law in the 

Federal Government.  
 

After carefully studying the contacts, you are kindly requested to  

provide the Authority with any views and comments that could help in 

updating the contacts in light of their implementation during the last 

period. The views, along with justifications, should be sent within two 

weeks from receipt of this circular, in order for the Authority to study 

and review the proposals received and then prepare appropriate 

recommendations in this regard, in coordination with the General 

Secretariat of the Council of Ministers. 
 

                          Issued on: November 08, 2020  

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  


